Property Owner's Letter

March 11, 2024

City of Fresno

Department of Public Utilities, Water Division
2600 Fresno St #3065

Fresno, CA 93721

Re: 4715 W Dakota Ave — APN 511-220-37S City Water Connection
To: Projects Administrator Mr. Dejan Pavic, PE,
Mr. Pavic,

I wanted to connect to City water to ensure reliability of domestic water supply to my home and family. |
have wife and 3 young children. When there was loss of utility power the well wasn't able to operate. The
well system has several parts that require service, and the well’'s operation is paused during service. It is
best practice for well water to be tested annually when serving domestic need and this was a recurring
annual cost. The well consumes more electricity to supply domestic + irrigation water vs just irrigation
water. The well is still able to provide irrigation water to my =2.5 acre parcel.

Sincerely,

David Lantis
559-906-5360

4715 W Dakota Ave.
Fresno, CA 93722
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